
 
 

“Any Camper, Any Staff” Letter Writing Campaign 
 
WHO DOESN’T LOVE GETTING MAIL AT CAMP? 
If you’re interested in writing a few letters, we invite you to participate in our “Any 
Camper, Any Staff” Letter Writing Campaign. Campers love to receive mail, and so 
do our counselors! We’d love to strengthen connections among the expansive 
Shrine Mont Camps community and the current campers and staff through good, 
old-fashioned snail mail.  
 
It’s simple…write a letter or postcard to “Dear Any Camper” or “Dear Any Staff.” Even 
though you won’t know who receives your letter, you’ll model by example how 
simple it is to spread God’s love.  

●​ In a letter to a camper, you might offer well wishes for fun days at camp, tell 
a story about Squadoosh, include a newspaper comic, share a favorite 
scripture passage, or tell some knock-knock jokes they could use at the talent 
show.  

●​ For staff, you might express gratitude that they chose to work at SMCs, offer 
encouragement or inspiration to help them through those hot July days, 
share an anecdote about the impact of SMCs on your life, or let them know 
you’re praying for them.  

 
MAIL TO: 

Any Camper -or- Any Staff 
Shrine Mont Camps 

Orkney Springs, VA 22845 
 
SMCs office staff will receive letters and distribute them to campers and staff 
members. We anticipate abundantly positive cards and notes, but we do reserve 
the right to preview letters to ensure content is appropriate for distribution. Even 
though responses are not guaranteed, we encourage you to include your name and 
return address so the recipient has the ability to reply. Thank you for the gift of 
your time and the reminder that “we are surrounded by so great a cloud of 
witnesses” (Hebrews 12:1). 


